November 15, 2011
Guy C. Jackson, P.E.

Guy Jackson & Associates

10522 Florence Ave. NE

Albuquerque, NM  87122

Re:
O’Reily Auto Parts, 416 Candelaria Rd. NW,
Request for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy  - Disapproved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: XX-XX-XX, (G14/D022)

Certification dated 11-14-11


Dear Mr. Jackson,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 11-14-11 and a site visit on 11-14-11, the above referenced Certification cannot be approved for Certificate of Occupancy. 
The following comments are to be addressed before resubmitting for Certificate of Occupancy:

· The certification will need to be on approved Site Grading and Stormwater Plan dated 09-20-10.  Hydrology has no revisions as specified with this plan.
· The drainage certification language will need to as specified in the DPM for Engineer’s Certification, see enclosed.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our records

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Tim at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development and Building Services

C:
File

